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Association Notes

By Fred Yates, Secretary-Treasurer

As usual, the Crescent Lake
Association Annual Meeting will
be held at the Unity Fire Station
the first Saturday after the 4th of
July. This year that means the
meeting will be held July 7, 2001,
from 10:00 a.m. until noon.

At our 1997 annual meeting,
Lake Association members voted
unanimously to add $10.00 per
year to our dues for repairs to the
dam at the eastern end of the lake.
After we have raised the necessary
repair cost this extra fee will be
discontinued.

Annual dues of $20.00 are due
and payable BEFORE the annual
meeting or can be mailed. Checks
should be made out to Crescent
Lake Association and mailed to:

Fred W. Yates, CLA Sec'y/Treas
P.0O. Box 56
Bellows Falls, VT 05101-0056

KaYAKKING: What a Success!

What started off as a simple
raffle of one canoe ended up with
over $2150, four kayaks, and three
$50 gift certificates! Many thanks
to everyone who helped, and espe-
cially to all of you who purchased a
raffle ticket.

This wyear we'll hold another
kayak raffle, with tickets for sale at
the annual meeting and the picnic.
The only change is that I am not
going to solicit donations from sev-
eral individuals as | did last year.

Year 2001 T-Shirt Contest

The T-shirt contest was won
this year by Camp 79, by Heidi

When you're smiling, keep on smiling

The whole world smiles with you

And when you're laughing, keep on laughing
The sun comes shining through

But when you're crying, you bring on the rain

So stop your sighing
Be happy again!

‘Cause when you're smiling

Keep on smiling

The whole world smiles with you.

/ In fond memory of Sam Calkins

Hammell. The new T-shirt is called
"A Place for Generations to Enjoy."
The shirts will go on sale at our
Annual Crescent Lake Meeting and
thereafter at Marie Boyle's camp.

If you wish to purchase T-
shirts and other items at the meet-
ing, please come by 9:30 a.m.

Sickness and Distress

Members of the Association, if
you know of any Camp that has
had a serious sickness or distress in
their family this past year, please
notify me, Secretary Yates, as soon
as possible. 1 need this information
for our Annual Meeting report. I
can't be everywhere, know every-
thing, so I need your help. Drop me
a note in your dues payment. It
would be greatly appreciated.

Fish Fund Donations

Thank you, thank you, thank
you to everyone who made dona-
tions in 2000. We collected $550.
With matching funds from the
CLA, we now have %1496 in the

Fish Fund. Thank you Leo and
Ruby Bray, camp 33, for a $100
donation.

No fish donations this vyear.
Again, thank you! REMEMBER:
Caich and release to promote our
bass population! Also please an-
swer our fishing survey on page 7.
Fireworks July ath!

This year's gala is scheduled
for Friday, July 6 (rain date Satur-
day, July 7). Thanks as always to
the Desbiens. This is an expensive
show and a lot of hard work to pre-
pare. If not for the Desbiens

brothers, it would
cost us four times
as much for the great,
professional display we
see each year at Crescent Lake.

So when you send in your dues,
consider adding a donation for
fireworks. '

Last
year we
collected
over $1025.




2000 Thank Yous

By Marie Boyle, map site 80
[Editor's note: Marie has officially
retired after years of chairing the pic-
nic and race committee. Her unsting-
ing efforts and infections leadership
have created an annual celebration
that people will look forward to for
years to come. So the first of the
"2000 thank yous" goes to Marie her-
selfl Now back to her report.f

A very sincere Thank You to
the Canoe Race & Picnic Commit-
tee for the beautiful set of blue-
berry dishes made for me by
Marion Ginter, I shall cherish them
all the days of my life as a reminder
of the love and support given to me
by all of you while I was Chairman
of the committee. Crescent Lake is
a very special place in all our lives
- How fortunate we are!

Our YZK Celebration

It is September 5th, 2000.
Crescent Lake is very quiet. Many
docks are out and the boats put
away.

Our Y2K Celebration is over.
The lights are out and the decora-
tions down, fireworks over, but
what a celebration we had !

It is difficult to get a true count
of how many were at the picnic,
we're saying at least 350 cottage
owners, family and friends. The
food was wonderful, the hamburg-
ers, hotdogs and corn, plus all of
your dishes. Truly a feast !!

The raffles were a huge suc-
cess, as always. The Y2K kayaks
raffle was so much fun, it probably
will be repeated next year. There
were 50 items in our "basket raf-
fle." We made over $1400 and had
so much fun doing it.

The evening was one the of nic-
est weather we have had all sum-
mer. If's so interesting listening to
the conversation and laughter on
the lake as we waited for Charley's

cannon to go off, the signal to light

our flares. There were so many
fireworks this year, it was hard to
know "when."

There was such excitement in
the air as the boat parade circled
the lake, fireworks going off here
and there, cottape decorations
gleaming out across the lake. In
fact, | think Crescent Lake Y2K
Celebration was far superior to the
world at large. So it is all over, ex-
cept for the re-telling.

Our commitiee did not have a
real good plan for telling you who
won the contests. Ron Sperzel won
the best decorated boat. It looked
like a big birthday cake to the
judges. Ron couldn't circle the lake
again because his battery was too
low. The Patons won the best deco-
rated cottage. [ understand the
judges had many cleverly decorated
cattages to choose from.

I was asked if I could list the
names of all the people who helped,
s0 here goes:

Janet Albright

Arlene Bates

Kevin & Diane Brenker
Dick Brown

The Caravan Family
Bethany Coursen

Dick & Jane Desbiens
Dave Diotalevi

Charley & Marion Ginter
Trina Janeczek & friends
David & Terri Levin
Jane Lisankie & family
Liz & John Marshall
Tim & Greta Perry
Mary Ellen Roussean
David & Gail Sloan
Patti Terrell

Karla Underwood

Fred & Lorraine Yates
Mike & Beth Boyle
Marie Boyle

To all of the people who made
the baskets, donated to the baskets,
or donated some unique raffle
gifts....... and to anyone | missed, a

very, very heartfelt thank you. It
couldn't be done without your help
and support.
Our new chairman for 2001 is
Liz Marshall, camp 5. Please give
her all the support you gave me.
Wouldn't it be wonderful if we
could boiile all the wonderful feel-
ings from the day & evening and be
able to uncork it when things get
hectic back in the real world ?
Warmest regards,
Marie Boyle

Crescent Lake History

Only about 20 people have re-
turned the history of their cottage,
camp or home.

We did not meet our goal for
the Crescent Lake history for the
Year 2000. Instead of just giving
up, we are re-thinking the whole
project. Our new poal is 2002 when
Crescent Lake Association will be
70 years old.

Many cottage owners have re-
turned their histories and pictures.
What I hear from others is, "I don't
have any pictures," or "I don't
know much about the lake, camp,
ete." Well, try!! Remember, if you
don't give us what you have, you'll
only be a name in the book.

So come spring and our return
to Crescent Lake, we will be ex-
pecting your history and pictures !!
The Chronicles Salutes Other Stars

We also wish to express our
continued  gratitnde to Mike
Walker, map site 1, who has gra-
ciously printed every single issue of
the Chronicles at Newsbank,

Inc., in Chester, VT.
« 9

And thank you,

Liz Marshall, for stepping
up to follow Marie's act. * &
You're the perfect choice
for the job!
b
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